
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATU CANADA STANDS WITH ATU LOCAL 1722 

 

 

“We are not being treated fairly, or like drivers in anywhere else in B.C. 

It’s embarrassing and sad.” – Scott Lovell, President of ATU 1722. 

 

On Monday, November 7, 2016, ATU Local 1722 had announced that they will 

serve a 72-hour strike notice.  

ATU Canada stands united with our members and fully supports ATU Local 1722! 

 


